
 

 

Information about the rule regarding the change of the auditor 

In accordance with the Act of 11 May 2017 on statutory auditors, audit firms and public supervision, 

the Company introduced a "Policy of selecting an audit firm to conduct the audit", where the rules for 

changing the auditing company were regulated. 


